
NTHS Announcements 

Tuesday – March 3rd, 2020 

Regular Schedule 
************************************************************************* 

  This Week’s Schedule: 

Wednesday   40 Minute Advisory Schedule 

Thursday & Friday  Regular Schedule    
 

************************************************************************* 

 NTHS News: 

 Write club members, if you would like to participate in the COA writing contest, please 

turn in your submission to Ms. Wolf or Ms. Minarchi by Thursday after school. Your 

submission needs to be less than 1,500 words. 

 Students who turned in their Stay Woke applications please check the final attendance 

list on the doors of Ms. Anderson, Ms. Foppiano, Ms. Nelson, Ms.Solo, and Ms. 

Rowell.  Some applications are incomplete and need to be completed by Thursday, 3/5. 

 Don’t forget, Pizza Klatch is meeting today in Room NT 163—Mrs. Harn’s cooking 

classroom during both lunches.  Pizza Klatch is a discussion group and safe place for 

LGBTQ students and allies.  Please join us during lunch today in Room 163.  

 The RamPage is sponsoring a Super Smash Bros tournament! Recognition Awards for the 

top competitors include a wireless Gamecube pro controller for the Nintendo switch. 

Space is limited, so sign up during lunch in Mrs. Bork’s Room 125. 

 23 North Thurston Marketing students will be heading to State DECA competition this 

Thursday , where they will be competing against the top marketing students in the 

state.  There are over 2000 students state wide in the competition.  Good – luck to North 

Thurston’s Marketing students trying to earn their way to Nationals in Nashville 

Tennessee.   Go Marketing students!!! 

 Attention class of 2021 and beyond – do you have a plan to earn your two years of fine 

art credit? With pre-registration coming up soon, be sure to check what classes are 

offered by our fine arts department. Our newest addition, From Hip Hop to Street Art, 

examines the history and evolution of hip hop, rap, graffiti, and street art, and is a great 

way to earn the art credit you need to graduate. 

 
 Career Center News: 

 Students interested in a technical college- sign-up in the career center for these two 

trips: 

 Bates Technical College open house on March 5 

 Centralia College tour on March 12 

 

GO RAMS! 


